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Prep 2020 

Booklist Items and Organisation 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

To introduce myself, my name is Mrs Ann Jak and I will be teaching your child in 2020.  I am very 

excited to be teaching Prep.  I have had many years experience teaching this year level and I know it 
will be a rewarding and fun year as we watch your child’s social and academic development grow.  

I feel privileged to be part of your child’s educational journey as they commence full time school.   

 

I would appreciate some assistance in the preparation of your child’s book list items in readiness for 

the school year. 

 

Please write your child’s name, grade and subject on the following books:  

Eg.    John Smith 

       Prep 

       Religion 

 

Scrapbooks x 6: 

(name, grade and label with the following headings) 

• Music  

• Religion  

• Science and HaSS (Humanities and Social Science)  

• LOTE  

• Maths  

• Grammar/Comprehension 

 

 

Western Australia Exercise books x 5: 

(name, grade and label with the following headings) 

• Handwriting/Spelling  

• Handwriting/Spelling  

• Writing 

• Writing 

• Journal 

 

Clear Document wallets x 5  

 (name, grade and label with the following headings) 

• Headphones  

• Reader  (home) 

• Reader  (school) 

• Diary 

• Spare x 2 
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Other items 

Please name your child’s 

• Headphones 

 

Stationery to be named: 

• Grey lead pencils x 6 (please name and place in a snap lock bag) 

 

 

THESE STATIONERY ITEMS DO NOT NEED TO BE NAMED. 

Please bring these items to school on the first day.  I will distribute them and we will share them on the 

tables. 

Your child should have; 

• Set of coloured pencils x 1 

• Set of textas x1 

• Set of crayons x1 

• Glue stick x 5 

 

Other Items 

Your child will require a library bag; please make sure this is labelled with your child’s name. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support in ensuring a smooth transition into the 2020 school year. I am 

looking forward to meeting you and working with you to nurture and educate your child.   

 

Wishing you a safe and happy festive season. 

 

Mrs Ann Jak 

(Prep Class Teacher) 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 


